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From: Ostheimer, Michael F.

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:56 PM

To: Electronic Filings; foelakc@sec.gov; ALJ

Cc: KFDean@proton.me; Ben Beck; suw282@psu.edu; sandy.jap@emory.edu; Atleson,
Michael; Tabor, April; Lartease Tiffith

Subject: RE: IAB Request for Additional Time

Dear Presiding Officer Foelak,

BCP staff would like to clarify that the Commission’s Office of the Secretary did not share the Presiding Officer’s order
with BCP staff until Monday, February 26, 2024 at 1:33pm ET, the same time that it was shared with other interested
parties. BCP Staff did not have any more time than IAB or other interested persons to prepare to meet the Presiding Officer’s
deadlines.

Very truly yours,

Michael Ostheimer





